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IMPORTANT	INFORMATION	
FOR	ALL	NEW	CABRINI	FAMILIES	

	
PROTECTING	GOD’S	CHILDREN	

	
In	 order	 to	 comply	 with	 the	 Archdiocese	 “Safe	 Environments	 Policy”,	 any	
parent/grandparent/legal	 guardian	 who	 plans	 on	 volunteering	 in	 the	
school,	 helping	 in	 your	 child’s	 class,	 working	 as	 a	 lunch	monitor,	 hot	 lunch	
prep/server,	library	aide,	athletic	coach	or	as	a	chaperone	in	Grades	K-8,	must	
attend	a	“Protecting	God’s	Children”	workshop	before	you	can	volunteer	in	any	
capacity	at	Cabrini	Schools.		NO	EXCEPTIONS	will	be	made	to	this	policy.	
	
You	 can	 “view	 sessions”	 in	 the	 area	 and	 “register”	 in	 the	 Downriver	 and	
surrounding	communities	by	going	online	and	doing	the	following:	
	
Go	 to:	 	 www.virtusonline.org	 (click	 “registration”	 then	 “view	 sessions”	 then	
select	the	“Archdiocese	of	Detroit”).		Look	at	the	sessions	and	select	one	with	
availability.	 	SPACE	IS	LIMITED.	 	Pre-register	as	soon	as	you	can.	 	A	copy	of	
your	certificate	must	be	on	file	with	the	school	office	and	a	background	
check	 done	 upon	 completion	 of	 the	 class	 BEFORE	 you	 will	 be	 able	 to	
volunteer.		Contact	the	school	office	upon	completing	the	class	so	we	can	send	
a	back-ground	check	form	home	with	your	child	for	you	to	complete	and	return.		
Background	 checks	 can	 take	 approximately	 one-two	 weeks	 to	 complete	 so	
don’t	wait	until	the	last	minute	to	take	this	class.	
	


